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Sobrato FFA Presents



State Officer Visit

On October 7th and 8th the State Officers, Miriam and

Carlyn visited Sobrato FFA. They held workshops for the

Ag classes, and ate lunch with the chapter.



Kickball game

On October 10, FFA members went out to the Softball

field to play kickball! 



Chapter officer
leadership Conference

Sobrato Chapter Officers headed to San Benito Highschool

for the Chapter Officer Leadership Conference.



Opening and Closing
Competition

Sobrato got 1st place for Officer O/C, 1st place open team, and

3rd place Greenhand Team. Isabella placed top Greenhand

Treasurer, Kimberly placed top Greenhand Secretary, Tara

place top Open Reporter, Heather placed top Open President,

and Myan placed top Chapter President.



Haunted House Meeting

On October 16, Sobrato held its October Haunted House

meeting. Members got to vemture into Sobrato FFA's very

own Hanted House!


